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06/11/2024  10:34:242024/4815/P COMMNT Anthony Rothon The use of the function room at The Magdala as a social hub hosting a variety of local events has been sorely 

missed since the upstairs space has been put out of action.

    The proposed change of use of the upstairs rooms of this popular public house is completely contrary to the 

best feelings and actions based on community cohesion, and should be resisted at all costs.
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